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Confirm the use to e-transport is so helpful in easing motor vehicle congestion. For those 
living in 2230 the use of this transport locally without having to drive in the car with children 
which is cost defective and time defective. 

There are many disgruntled elderly around which seem to disapprove of the e-transport - 
even when used in the correct manner. 

If at all 1 side of the footpaths where wide enough could enable ebikes to use (if young 
children on the bike) could be of assistance and sometimes riding on the road as the law 
stupilated can be a litle daunting as not all drivers are aware of what its like to be on the e-
transport. Clearer guidelines as to how the council wants riders to use them locally would be 
great. Signs, posters, markings on pathways. Maybe fluro clothing for riders. 


